



Mr G Owen Housemaster St Patrick's Study: 01691 626538

17th September 2018

Dear Parents,

## ST PATRICK'S START OF YEAR HOUSE OUTING YEAR 11 – Thursday 20<sup>TH</sup> September 2018

This letter is a reminder that the House Outing is on Thursday 20<sup>th</sup> September 2018. I am sure your son will have discussed this with you by now. We will be visiting The Circuit for Go-Karting and have some food. The estimated time of arrival back at School will be 9pm approx.

There is no cost to the visit. It should be a good night with plenty of action and food to eat. However, pupils may wish to bring a small amount of pocket money for extra drinks etc.

If there are any problems please do not hesitate to contact your son's Personal Tutor.

Yours sincerely,	
Gaseriane	
To: Mr G Owen, Housemaster St Patrick's, Ellesmere College	
ST PATRICK'S START OF YEAR HOUSE OUTING YEAR 11 -	Thursday 20 <sup>TH</sup> SEPTEMBER 2018
Name of pupil:	
My son will be joining the House on the Outing	
My son will <b>not</b> be joining the House on the Outing	
Signed:(Parent)	Date:

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406





Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406